
Holy Cross Catholic School Uniform Shop

Holiday Closure and January Trading

Dear Parents and Carers,

The Uniform Shop's final day of trade for 2023 is Tuesday 19th December. 

All orders placed after this date during the holiday break will be dispatched from Friday 15th
December or available for collection from Wednesday 17th January.

We will be open in January on the following dates:

We look forward to welcoming you into the new shop in the new year!

0434 836 403

holycrosskincumber@alinta.com.au

The Uniform Shop @ Holy Cross Catholic School

www.alintaapparel.com.au

Wed 17th Jan

Fri 19th Jan

 

Thu 25th Jan

Tue 30th Jan

9:00am - 2:00pm

9:00am - 2:00pm

9:00am - 2:00pm

9:00am - 2:00pm

Appointments only

Appointments only

Appointments only

Appointments only

Visit www.alintaapparel.com.au
Select 'Uniform Shop' then 'Register'. 

Register

Book your Fitting Appointment

Sign in to your account, select 'Appointment' and choose from the available
appointment times. To cancel or reschedule your appointment, go to 'My Account'
then 'Appointments Calendar'.

How to book your appointment

We return to normal trade from Thursday 1st February.


